December 2, 2019

A Work Session meeting of the Board of Trustees of the Village of Arthur, IL, was held
on Monday, December 2, 2019, in the Village Board Room. Village President Rod
Randall called the meeting to order at 5:30pm. Roll call was answered by Trustees Matt
Bernius, Mike Hilgenberg, Christy Miller, and Jenni Mamer. Trustees Justin Ray and
Paul Pearce were absent. Also present was Erica Carter.

Public Comment
Visitors present were Carol Randall and Glen Rhodes.

New Business
1. The Village Board and visitors watched the film documentary All the Queen’s Horses
through special arrangements made by the Illinois Municipal League.

General Discussion
none

Adjourn
President Randall adjourned the meeting at 6:50pm.
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